
Acting Dean J.F. Snell, 
Faculty of Agriculture, 
lacdonald College, P.

My dear Professor Snell,

Tith reference to your letter of January 18th, 
I may say that my trip to Quebec on January 25th was 

very eatisfactory. At one-thirty the Honorable Mr. 
Godbout and bis Deputy^ Mr. Gr-imHJey, came to lunel 
with me. We had a two hours* chat, most friendly 
in every way, and I received the assurance of the 
Minister and his Deputy that the grants due for 1932-33 
and not yet paid would be paid, 
on the same measure of support - 
Macdonald College for 1933-34.

and that we could count 
namely, |50,000 - for

I have confirmed this understanding by writing 
a follow-up letter to the Minister, saying that In our 
Macdonald College estimates for 1933-34 we shall count 
on receiving the total grant of $50,000 and on proceeding 
with the various projects of investigation and research 
undertaken with the op proval and encouragement of his 
Department.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal

copy to Mr. ard

January 30, 1933,
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